
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Finance Department 

MEMORANDUM 

,TO: Wayne Ogle, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

FROM: Charlie Pierce, Mayor c/V'-
DATE: October 17, 2018 

RE: Amendment to Emergency Ordinance 2018-19-21, Ordinance 
Appropriating Funds from the General Fund for Flood Response Under 
the Declared Local Disaster Emergency within the Kenai Peninsula 
Borough (Mayor) 

Based on updated information the administration respectfully requests that the 
assembly amend this ordinance to increase the appropriation from $300,000 to 
$500,000, and to provide that the funds may be used for recovery purposes in 
addition to response and assessment. It now appears likely that the storm surge 
will continue at least through October 19, 2018. If the additional funds are not 
needed for this emergency they will not be spent. Additionally, emergency 
response funds are traditionally used for recovery purposes as well as response 
and assessment, and the ordinance needs to be amended to allow that use. 
(Please note the bold underlined language is new and the bold strikeout 
language in brackets is to be deleted.) 

~ Amend the second whereas to read as follows: 

WHEREAS, an appropriation is needed to provide funding for the borough's 
response, recovery, and an assessment of damages; and 

~ Amend Section 1 as follows: 

SECTION 1. That the sum of $300,000 $500,000 is hereby appropriated from the 
general fund balance and transferred to account no. 
260.11251 .19FL2.49999 for response, recovery, and assessment by the 
borough through the declared disaster emergencies within the Kenai 
Peninsula Borough. 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
ACCOUNT I FUNDS VERIFIED 

Acct. No. (FBl 100.27910 

Amount: $500,000.oo 

Date: lO} li I \8' 


